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Your 2023 Lockheed Majors Negotiating Committee 

The Surveys - Your committee and I want to thank you for your participation in the surveys. The 
participation demonstrated your concerns about a better deal and our proposals are aiming to 
reflect that. 

Committee at W3 – the committees of Georgia, Meridian, Clarksburg, Palmdale, Eastern Range, 
Vandenberg as well as Santa Cruz and Sunnyvale along with Bangor and Kings Bay and 
representatives of Your Union met last Sunday and met through Friday to put together a 
Contract that you can ratify next March. We will keep you advised with Bulletins moving 
forward. 

Jobs Committee – Job descriptions changes will be addressed soon – if you have yet to submit a 
job change form, please do so within the next 2 weeks.  
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